
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

OF FINALIST NAME BEING CONSIDERED FOR THE GREAT HEARTS – TEXAS 

SUPERINTENDENT POSITION 

 
 

Pursuant to Section 552.126 of the Public Information Act, notice is hereby given to the general public that at 

the Friday October 8, 2021, open session board meeting, the Great Hearts – Texas Board named Brendan 

Miniter as the lone finalist being considered for the Superintendent position.   

This notice was posted on the 11th day of October 2021 at 12:00 p.m. on the Great Hearts Texas website: 

 

By: ________________________________ 

Bianca Ulibarri, Director of Governance 


